
April is bound to bring a lot of changes. The days are getting longer, the flowers and trees are beginning to
bloom, and hybrid learning is starting for many students. Whether or not your child participates, they are
likely to experience a range of feelings around this particular change. To help ease these feelings we will
be reviewing some of our basic practices during our well-being lessons this month: recognizing/managing
emotions  understanding the brain  good stress vs bad stress  and using our strengths. To learn more
about each of these and how to incorporate them into your and your families lives, please click on the
links. If you have questions or would like additional information and support, please don’t hesitate to
reach out! And remember to breathe; you are doing enough.

Warmly,
Sara Fuller, Marysville School Counselor, she/her/hers
Remind, (971)378-0428,  K5 Counseling Website
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Click here to view the Google

Slides Presentation

https://www.naeyc.org/resources/pubs/yc/mar2017/teaching-emotional-intelligence
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jEHwB1PG_-Q&t=172s
https://www.ted.com/talks/kelly_mcgonigal_how_to_make_stress_your_friend?utm_campaign=tedspread&utm_medium=referral&utm_source=tedcomshare
http://giftededucationcommunicator.com/gec-spring-2017/start-with-student-strengths-to-promote-learning/
https://www.remind.com/join/msfullermv
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/k5marysvillecounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1fszC1GqXIRhci4szGCKGI8mnR4pITc9Yn899_K2v6x8/edit?usp=sharing


FROM THE LIBRARY
Dear Marysville Families,
With the return of students to school for hybrid style

education, I would like to ask that if your child is returning to

the building, that they bring their bag of books with them if

they have one. I am going to start distributing bags at school

and need to have the bags back in order to have enough to

do so. Your child can just bring that bag to school and leave it

right outside the classroom in the hall, leaning against the

wall. I will come pick them up!

When they are back, the students will have the option to either

put up to 2 books on hold and/or choose to take home a bag

of books. The students can put the books on hold through our

library catalog, Destiny Discover. To request a bag of books,

the teachers will ask the students every other Monday if they’d

like a bag, and I will deliver the bags and/or books on hold to

the outside of the classroom every other Thursday. Students

may not get new bags or books until they return the ones they

already have. The exchange will happen every 2 weeks.

Here is a LINK to a video explaining how to put books on hold.

This video was part of a Seesaw activity posted in February,

so some things have changed: books on hold will be

distributed on Thursdays, and/or can be picked up during the

book distribution times. The distribution will now only be on

Mondays and Wednesdays (NOT Fridays) from 3-4:30pm.

Please contact me if you have any questions: ctucker@pps.net

or on Remind.

-Ms. Tucker, she/her/hers, Teacher Librarian

Although Family Club hasn't been meeting this year, we

have a few things going on this month!

This Monday, April 5, support Marysville Family Club by

ordering from Atlas Pizza! The location close to our

school, at 6529 SE Foster Road will donate 20% of all

proceeds to Family Club. Takeout only. Gift card

purchases count as well! Call Atlas Pizza at 503-232-

3004 to order! (Please note- this does not include orders

made by third parties like Grubhub, etc.) When Family

Club did this fundraiser last year, we made around $400

- Maybe we can beat it this year?

Family Club will host an online meeting on Wednesday,

April 14 at 6:30PM for you to meet Kellogg Middle School

Principal, Richard Smith. Please come with questions.

After Mr. Smith is finished presenting, please stay on for

a brief Family Club meeting where we can discuss

general ideas and interest for next year's Family Club.

Here is the link to the meeting.

Family Club is looking for new leadership for next year. Please email us at marysvillefamilyclub@gmail.com to

connect with us. We aspire to lay the foundation for an anti-racist parent group that is representative of our

diverse population. 

Wouldn't it be nice if public school funding reached the students who needed it the most? Some PPS teachers and

parents are advocating to Reform School Foundation Funding. On the website, you'll learn about how the current

model of foundation funding benefits the whitest and most affluent schools. This leaves behind schools like

Marysville that don't have a foundation and contributes to systemic racism in PPS. If you'd like to see change,

please sign their petition. 

Do you need a Marysville yard sign? Please text or call Ellie Russell at 503-754-2026 to have one delivered to your

home. Please join our Facebook group called Marysville School Community Group. Please email us to request

being added to our google group. 

FAMILY CLUB

https://www.wevideo.com/view/2093641830
mailto:ctucker@pps.net
https://www.atlaspizzapdx.com/
http://meet.google.com/hmc-fbwb-vnt
http://gmail.com/
https://sites.google.com/view/reform-pps-funding/home
https://www.change.org/p/portland-public-school-community-take-the-pledge-i-won-t-contribute-to-funding-teachers-and-staff-in-individual-schools?utm_content=cl_sharecopy_23700843_en-US%3A4&recruiter=1134979393&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=copylink&utm_campaign=share_petition
https://www.change.org/p/portland-public-school-community-take-the-pledge-i-won-t-contribute-to-funding-teachers-and-staff-in-individual-schools?utm_content=cl_sharecopy_23700843_en-US%3A4&recruiter=1134979393&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=copylink&utm_campaign=share_petition
https://www.facebook.com/groups/marysvillefamilyclub?modal=false&should_open_composer=false&hoisted_section_header_type=notifications
mailto:marysvillefamilyclub@gmail.com


Fever/Chills
shortness of breath
new or consistent/worsening cough
loss of taste or smell
new rash/hives or sores
diarrhea or vomiting
recent positive test for COVID-19

Marysville Families!
We are so excited to welcome you back! To keep your kids safe, we want to go over a few reminders.
We will be visually screening students as they come in but if you have any concerns before they get
here, please keep them home.

Based on the district guidelines, if they display any of the following you must keep them home:

**If your child shows any of these symptoms while in school, we will call home. Please be prepared
to come and pick up your student as soon as possible if this happens. **

IMMUNIZATIONS:
If you have not updated your immunization records yet, please be prepared to do so the first day
your student is back. IF we do not have current immunization records on file, your student will not
be able to return until we have them in hand. Due to distance learning we have not had to enforce
this but if your child received an exclusion order and was not cleared, you will be required to get
updated immunizations for your student(s) before they can return. This is a State requirement.

Vicky G, School Health Assistant, vgenge@mesd.k12.or.us, 503-916-6363, ext 103

FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE

SUN
Virtual SUN Class for 4-6th graders
If you have a 4-6th grader who would be interested in

attending a virtual AKA Science SUN class with Ms. Audrey

and Ms.Terie, please let me know at arozell@impactnw.org

or text 503-544-3380.  The class runs for one hour a day,

four day in a row.  Future classes will take place in mid

March and in April. Each day of class centers around a

different theme:  Biology, Chemistry, Physics, Engineering. 

 The class is FREE, all activities are hands-on, and a kit with

all the materials they need will be available at the school or

delivered to your doorstep.  Space is limited! 

Financial Assistance
If you are needing assistance paying bills, please contact

Audrey Rozell at 503-544-3380 (text preferred) or via

email: arozell@impactnw.org.

CONNECT TO

KINDERGARTEN
Do you have a student who will turn five on or before

September 1st? Kindergarten registration for the 2021-

2022 school year is now available online at

https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll. If you are unable

to enroll online and are in need of paper forms, email

our school secretary at mleong@pps.net to arrange for a

time to pick up a registration packet.

April 27, 4-5pm and April 30, 8-9 am:

Join us for our Spring Connect Virtual Event at

Marysville! You'll have an opportunity to meet our

principal and school staff, tour the school, and learn

what makes Marysville special. Instructions for joining

will be posted here shortly before the date of the event.

Visit the kindergarten page on the Marysville website to

find Connect to Kindergarten videos in multiple languages

and learn more about kindergarten at our school, information

on upcoming events, and how to register your student.

mailto:vgenge@mesd.k12.or.us
https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll
https://www.pps.net/domain/6445
https://www.pps.net/domain/6445

